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September 15, 2015 
Via Certified Mail # 
 
 
City of South Lake Tahoe 
Attn: Lauren Thomaselli, Recreation Manager 
1180 Rufus Allen Blvd. 
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 
 
Re:  Termination of Memorandum of Understanding between County of El Dorado and the City of 
South Lake Tahoe 
 
Dear Ms. Thomaselli: 
 
This letter shall serve as notification of termination of the Memorandum of Understanding entered into 
by and between the County of El Dorado and City of South Lake Tahoe on February 27, 2001.  
Effective immediately, please cease any further services under this agreement. Ownership of the Braun 
modified van VIN # 1FTSS34L53HB94121 shall be transferred to Tahoe Transportation District per 
your letter on March 17, 2015. 
 
It has been a pleasure doing business with you.  We appreciate the business relationship that we have 
enjoyed with you and thank you for the services that you have provided. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Veerkamp, Chair 
Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 
cc: County of El Dorado Procurement and Contracts 
 Health and Human Services Agency – Contracts Unit 
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